
 

 

 
 

July 22, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

The Selection Committee and the Procurement Division recommend award of RFQ 37-24, Public 
Works Consultant, to Broaddus & Associates and CPH Consulting, LLC the two highest ranked 
firms.  The ranked firms in order are as follows: 

1. Broaddus & Associates 
2. CPH Consulting, LLC 
3. Bowman Consulting Group Ltd. 

 
Contract negotiations will begin soon with the two (2) top ranked firms.  The negotiated contract 
is subject to Council’s authorization.    
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager at 
(727) 444-8524, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, 
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Lori Vogel 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 

 

 


